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EMWD Statement on City of Perris Water Systems Sale:  
November Ballot Measure H 

 
Perris, CA (September 25, 2017) — Eastern Municipal Water District (EMWD) would like to remind 
its Perris-based customers that the proposed sale of the City of Perris’ two water service systems  
will have no impact on water rates or service to customers served by EMWD. 
 
City of Perris water service customers will vote on Measure H on November 7, 2017,  the sale of the 
City’s Downtown Water System and North Perris Water System to Liberty Utilities. EMWD is aware 
of the impending vote and proposed sale but has no role in the process.   
 
EMWD will continue to sell water to the City’s water provider that is ultimately determined through 
the public vote. EMWD wholesales water to a number of other agencies within its sphere of 
influence. 
 
City of Perris water department customers with questions should call City Hall at 951-943-6100. 
 
 
 

# # # 
Eastern Municipal Water District is the water, wastewater service and recycled water provider to 
approximately 804,000 people living and working within a 555-square mile service area in western 
Riverside County. It is California’s sixth-largest retail water agency and its mission is “To deliver value 
to our customers and the communities we serve by providing safe, reliable, economical and 
environmentally sustainable water, wastewater and recycled water services.” More information can 
be found at www.emwd.org. 
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